
From: "Rose, Debra" <drose@nfpa.org>
To: "Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS" <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 11/7/2016 10:05:32 AM
Subject: CA-NEC Word file

Hi Cynthia,
I received a notification that you have not saved the Word file for the CA-NEC. Is there a problem with 
the file?

Debra Rose
Sr. Project Manager
NFPA
1 Batterymarch Park
Quincy, MA 02169-7471
drose@nfpa.org
+1 617 984-7595
National Fire Protection Association
The leading information and knowledge resource on fire, electrical and related hazards.
www.nfpa.org
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